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There are no translations available.

(Trích từ email) 

Greetings from Sydney

  

In Semester 2 2022 some exceptional students have joined the University of Sydney and
received the  Vice Chancellor’s International Scholarship (VCIS) . I am very pleased to advise
you that the following student/s from your school were among the Semester 2 2022 VCIS
recipients.

  

Duc Thanh TRUONG  - Bachelor of Advanced Computing

  

Hoang Lam TRAN - Bachelor of Advanced Computing

  

Duc Minh AU - Bachelor of Commerce

  

We wanted to write and congratulate you and thank you for your continued support and
partnership. It’s wonderful to have welcomed your students to the academic community here at
USYD.
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https://theuniversityofsydney.cmail19.com/t/r-l-tjnyutk-bhyukllhry-y/
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  Whilst sharing the above news, I would also like to advise on the dates for the 2023 VCIS.Valued up to $40,000 each, these scholarships are designed for high-achieving internationalstudents commencing study at the University of Sydney. No separate application is required forthe VCIS, however to be eligible students must secure an Unconditional Offer by the followingdates to meet the relevant scholarship offer rounds:  SEMESTER ONE 2023  · Round 1 – 1 September 2022  · Round 2 – 1 November 2022  · Round 3 – 15 January 2023  SEMESTER TWO 2023  · Round 1 – 1 March 2023  · Round 2 – 14 April 2023  · Round 3 – 19 June 2023  Details and conditions can be found on the VCIS  website . Please feel free to share thisinformation and the relevant links with your students and colleagues.
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https://theuniversityofsydney.cmail19.com/t/r-l-tjnyutk-bhyukllhry-j/

